
1

2

3

4

This November, Utahns will vote
on a constitutional amendment
that would Raise The Cap on
LAND Trust distributions from
the Permanent School Fund.
Learn more:
raisethecap.utah.gov

Before the school year ends,
work with schools to complete
the final report template to
make next January’s reporting
requirement easier!

April 2024

Raise the Cap
Amendment

Final Report Template

Program Questions

“Drop-in” for Q&A time with the School
Children’s Trust

May 21st- 9:00-11:00 am
May 22nd- 2:30-4:30 pm
May 23rd-1:30-3:30 pm
June 18th-9:00-11:00 am
June 20th- 11:00 am-1:00 pm

To help improve the quality of
support, services, and training
provided by the USBE, please
take this short survey.

End of Year Survey

https://landtrustsadvocacy.utah.gov/raisethecap/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1X9XI6wK8olub3d4Poz_T0lL10_jhd9CXkJFr-S-9P3U/copy
https://schools-utah-gov.zoom.us/j/3011740465?pwd=TE13c1Z1YzF3bEFWZGdQb3lrdXpXZz09
https://usbe.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_dd5YRLYILA6BFlA

